
 

 

 

 

The announcement of credit card payment for Retirement Mutual 
Funds (RMF) and Super Saving Funds (SSF) subscription will be 
available for the investors who directly open account with the 
Company. 

 Aberdeen Asset Management (Thailand) Limited ("the Company") would like to inform the 
unitholders and our distributors regarding the payment for Retirement Mutual Funds (RMF) and 
Super Saving Funds (SSF) subscription by credit card which will be available for investor who directly 
open account with the Company from October 1, 2024, onwards. 

For investors who open account with abrdn's distributors, there are other available payment 
channels as follows: -  

1. Bank Transfer  
2. Payment via banking application  
3. Payment via bank counter 

Should you have any queries or further information, please contact our Client Services at Tel.        

0-2352-3388 or email client.services.th@abrdn.com. 

Announced on 2 September 2024.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


